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August 19, 2018 

 
A Personal Message from MP Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

 
As the Member of Parliament for Scarborough North, I am pleased to extend my 

warmest greetings to the organizers and attendees of the 16
th

 Canada International 

Children’s Art Festival. 

 

Today’s event is a wonderful occasion to bring together friends, family and 

supporters of the arts to enjoy an amazing array of artwork by young artists. It is 

also a great opportunity to promote the arts, allowing people to share in the 

collective beauty of human expression. 

 

I congratulate the Canada International Children’s Art Foundation for encouraging 

youth to become interested in art. By engaging in art, youth are able to broaden the 

way in which they express themselves while also enriching their community with 

their talents.   

 

Please accept my best wishes for a most successful event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

Member of Parliament 

Scarborough North 
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